
 

Santa Cruz Bird Club 
P.O. Box 1304 
Santa Cruz, CA 95061  
santacruzbirdclub.org  
 

 
Alisa Klaus,  
Physical Planning & Construction, 
UC Santa Cruz 
eircomment@ucsc.edu 
 
Dear Ms. Klaus,      April 5, 2018 
 
The Santa Cruz Bird Club(SCBC) is aware of the release of the Draft 
Environmental Impact Report(DEIR) for the Student Housing West Project. The 
DEIR document is 600 pages of detailed analysis of the environmental impacts 
of the project including impacts to the East Meadow lands.  
 
We are planning to give our members the opportunity to carefully examine the 
extensive list of supporting documents and submit their comments, for which 
the current 45 days are insufficient. 
 
On behalf of our 500 SCBC members, we request an extension of time from 
the present 45 days to 60 days. 
 
Your reply is greatly appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 
Lisa Sheridan 
President –Santa Cruz Bird Club 
Trotrider@aol.com 
831-332-3785 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


